
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Tuesday, 6th May 2025 
 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip 2026 – Information for Current Year 5 Parents 
 

I am writing to you regarding our planned Year 6 residential visit to a PGL centre, Windmill Hill, East 
Sussex. The activities planned complement the programme of study in Year 6, including outdoor 
adventure sports. 
 
Last week you received the information from the parent meeting that took place on Monday, 21st 
April.  
 
If you are interested in your child attending this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £50 will be 
required. The deposit will need to be paid before Friday, 20th June 2025, to secure a place on this 
trip for your child.  Please use our School Gateway for payment. 
 
The full cost of the trip is £362.50 which can be paid in instalments.  The letter with details of 
instalment payments will be sent at the end of June.  
 
Please be aware that the following cancellation charges will apply after December 2025: 
56-29 days before arrival - 60% of the total cost 
28-15 days before arrival - 80% of the total cost 
14 days before or less - 100% of the total cost. 
 
If you have any questions at this initial stage, please contact me at school, I am happy to help.  
I do hope your child will be able to join this residential trip. 
 
Kind regards,  

 

Miss Clift  
Year 6 Lead 
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